
 
 

City of Salisbury Values: Respectful, Accountable, Collaborative, Helpful 
 

 

Mausoleum Indoor Flower Policy 

 
 

This Policy has been created to provide a clear understanding of how families can use flowers 

to honour their loved ones in The Mausoleum located at the Salisbury Memorial Park. 

 

 

For phone or email to book a flower stand/bracket a minimum 
of two days before required.  

• Calls to be made Monday to Friday between 9am to 5pm on (08) 8406 8222 
• Email requests can be sent to cemetery@salisbury.sa.gov.au  
• Special days are  only 
• Stands will not be provided at Easter, All Souls day, Christmas or any other time 

 

One Flower Pot Holder or Pedestal per crypt will be supplied, and what is supplied will 
depend on the location of the crypt. 

• Level 1  3  Bronze Flower Pot Holder/bracket 
• Level 4  6 Pedestal 

 
Only professionally prepared fresh flowers in a cardboard container with  
may be placed in the Mausoleum. The Mausoleum does not permit the use of home-grown 
flowers, or live plants. 

 

The following items will be removed immediately without notice;  

• Flowers or flower containers left on the ground 

• Metal, glass, plastic or ceramic vases (Due to Occupational Health & Safety Regulations) 
• Cards, souvenirs, etc. taped to the crypt wall or attached to lamps or vases. 
• Flower containers full of water  
• Flowers containing Tiger Lilies 

• Home-grown flower arrangements, native everlasting plants or Live plants 
• Expired flower arrangements 
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